
GCC General Meeting 
Wednesday January 5,2022 

 
 
The General Meeting of the Grand Computers Club was called to order at 2:00PM via Zoom on January 
6, 2022, by President Barb Vivian. There were 51 attendees, making a quorum 
The minutes of the December 1, 2021, minutes were approved as posted on the website. 
 
REPORTS: 
 
President: Barb Vivian 
 
Barb introduced the new Board. 
 
New CAM cards continue to be a challenge. Patience is required! 
 
Room reservations are not yet finalized. Be sure to check the website before going to meetings. 
 
Coffee Chat   Thursday, February 3, 2022, 9-10AM. Topic: Creating a Smart Home presented by Tony 
Spata. 
 
General Meeting   Wednesday February 2, 2022, 2:00-3:30PM  Topic: Buying a New Computer 
 
 
Treasurer: Debbie Meyer 
 
Income:  $   5,340.27 
Expenses:  $   3,743.45 
Account Balance: $ 44,963.34 
 
 
Membership:   Nancy Collins 
 
To date there are 919 paid members. In December there were 177 renewals and 23 new members. 
 
Nancy shared a list of activities and the number of participants in each for a total of 425 participants for 
the month of December. 
 
 
Education: Marie Frasca  
 
Marie reviewed procedures for registering for classes. Some classes will be offered in the classroom, 
some via Zoom and some in both formats. There is a need for volunteer instructors and assistants. Marie 
encouraged students to use a laptop instead of a phone or tablet when taking a class. 
 
 
Presentation:  Intro to Cybersecurity by Dr Leon Chapman 
 



Leon’s presentation is posted on www.grandcomputers.org.  Click Activities then General Meetings on 
the Home Page. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:39PM. 
 
 
Secretary,  
Gaile Brinkman 
 
 
 


